
Agreed Report: Board of Management Meeting – 21 January 2020 
  

 Applications for job share and career break for 2020/2021 are due by 1st February 

2020. 

 Congratulations to the u-16 and u-19 basketball teams and their trainers on reaching the 

finals of the All-Ireland Schools Cup.  

 Well done to all involved in preparing and planning for the visit of Ambassador Mulhall to 

the school. 

 Tenders have been received for the upgrade to the science labs. 

 The Entrance Assessment for incoming 1st year students is scheduled for 8th February.  

 The board discussed the revised Assessment and Reporting policy and ratified it. 

 The Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment were reviewed and ratified by 

the board.   

 The next meeting is scheduled for 3rd March 2020. 

 
 

 


